West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



Friday 26th September 2025

Dear parents/ carers,

We would like to invite family members of children in Year 5 and 6 to join their children in an Art workshop from **1.30pm - 3.30pm on Wednesday 15th October** in the Hall.

Members of Gatis Street Community Centre will be asking you and your children to create lanterns from recycled milk bottles, decorated with patterns and designs linked to stories from your child's culture.



Please send your child with an empty, clean and dry plastic milk bottle before the 15th October. If you can join us please send in an empty, clean and dry plastic milk bottle for you too.

Gatis Street Community Centre would also like to invite you and your family to carry the lanterns in their light parade during the evening of **Friday 28th November at 5pm** with families of Years 1 and 2 parents who will be carrying banners they have made.



We hope that you will be able to join us at this workshop

Kind regards Ms Hawkins Assistant Headteacher











